From:
Sublject:
Date:
To:

Re: Tower C4119 Highway 35 @ Janetville.
July 24, 2024 at 7:48 PM
Eric Belchamber eric.belchambsr@rogers.com

Hi Eric
The City of Kawartha Lakes never asked me about this when they set policies regarding cell towers . Also, | think the tower location is
dictated more by whoever is willing to host it

rather than the requirements of the ECRN cell gap project . No corporate propaganda is going to make me feel better when 1'm sitting on
my back deck looking at that ugly tower, somy.

Take care [

On Wed, Jul 24, 2024 at 3:26 PM Eric Belchamber <gric.belchamber @rogers.com: wrote:

Thark you for having taken the time to chat about the tower with me just now.

As discussed, Rogers has fulfilled its consultation reguirements according to the City of Kawartha Lakes™ Policy when it comes to cell
towers. There is no requirement for a public meeting in the Policy.

Rogers is not in a position to move the tower location due to the specific siting of this EORN Cell Gap Project tower that will improve
service in the area for thousands of people that live, work and travel through the area.

Regards,

Eric Belchamber

Wireless Site Specialist

Eric Belchamber & Associates
337 Autumnfield St.

Kanata, Ont. K2M 0J6

(613) 220-5970
eric_belchamber@rogers.com

On Contract to
Rogers Communications Inc.

On Jui 24, 2024, at 1:51 P, I, '

Hello Nic
My name is [N =d | live at

]
I'm contacting you to ask if there is a way to stop the construction of this tower
next door to me. It seems to me for such a large development it is moving along too fast without proper consultation with the
neighbouring residents . Can we have a public meeting
with stakeholders to discuss the project? Let me know.

Thenk I



